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Air Force Writing Guide

2010-03-01

drawing from over 24 years of experience in units around the world the author
provides information on and examples of air force writing requirements that
can t be found anywhere else this book is packed with clear guidance on the
best strategy for advancement through the ranks including how to write
exceptional enlisted performance reports and awards that will increase your
chances for recognition and promotion included are sections on common nco
writing tasks such as letters of counseling letters of appreciation trip
reports and much much more

Army Writing Guide

2010-08

drawing from over 24 years of experience in units around the world the author
provides information on and examples of army writing requirements that can t
be found anywhere else this book is packed with clear guidance on the best
strategy for advancement through the ranks including how to write exceptional
nco evaluation reports and awards that will increase your chances for
recognition and promotion msg parker ret the webmaster of armywriter com has
over 24 years active duty experience and is the foremost authority on
information sharing in this book he has written and collected the best of
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products contributed by soldiers from around the world and from a variety of
occupational specialties there are dozens of official publications that
describe official army writing requirements but none that describe them as
completely or as clearly as this book

NCO Guide

2010-06-18

how to train lead and counsel troops effectively plus how to move along one s
career as an nco by continuing education training and professional
development information about all the regulations ncos need to be aware of in
carrying out their jobs references to army publications are completely
converted to the new numbering system

NCO Guide

2015-07-15

the essential guide for ncos this edition has been thoroughly revised and
updated with the latest information on training military justice promotions
benefits counseling soldiers physical fitness regulations and much more
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The Complete Guide to the NCO-ER

1994

filled with excellent how to insights and advice for all non commissioned
officers

NCO Guide

1995

this book is aimed at dedicated professionals the corporals sergeants first
sergeants and sergeants major who will turn to it when they need self help
guidance or information that will benefit fellow soldiers also so that
civilians may better relate to and understand noncommissioned service and the
mechanics of developing maintaining and sustaining strong defenders of the
constitution

NCO Call

1990-05

continuously published since the formation of the air force airmans guide 7th
edition has been newly revised to include the latest information needed by
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airmen and noncommissioned officers for successful performance of duty in
todays air force a combination of reference materials and guidance from
several generations of old timers who have authored this guide it is a must
have book for those men and women currently serving in the u s air force

Airman's Guide

2007

following three successful editions the fourth edition of this book provides
concise updated guidance and procedures for providing logistical support to a
deployed army on 21st century battlefields

Combat Service Support Guide

2004

u s air force organizations and types of assignments duties and
responsibilities privileges benefits and restrictions customs and courtesies
career development and promotion pay and allowances command and leadership
uniforms and insignia complete data on air force installations worldwide
extensive references to regulations and other information updated to reflect
changes in the military in general and the air force in particular this new
edition of air force officer s guide contains professional materials needed
for a successful career as an air force officer from cadet to general both
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active duty and reserves

Air Force Officer's Guide

2008-02-25

this fully updated and expanded third edition is an ideal how to book for
soldiers wanting to attain rank in the service includes advice and proven
techniques for improving duty performance and increasing promotion points
together with samples of forms and formats for applying for promotion and for
appearing before promotion boards includes requirements for warrant officer
and commissioned officer opportunities and methods for overcoming obstacles
to promotion

Career Progression Guide for Soldiers

2008

the complete guide on how to obtain a college degree while in the service
loads of tips on how to be academically successful this one guide contains
the four military services s civilian education programs how the system works
how to apply how to take examinations for advanced credit and how to get
academic credit for military service additionally it has information on
educational goal setting developing an educational program lists of
accredited colleges that accept active duty servicemembers how to use
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education centers the internet and other online courses for distance learning
and complete lists of websites and addresses

Servicemember's Guide to a College Degree

2002

the updated third edition of this book contains nearly 4 000 key army terms
and acronyms constituting the working language of the army each categorized
by military branch

Army Dictionary and Desk Reference

2004

this worldwide reference guide to over 300 army air force navy marine corps
and coast guard installations includes information on locations climates
housing and schools personal services recreational opportunities and local
attractions as well as detailed maps and base information an ideal companion
for servicemembers defense contractors and military travelers

Guide to Official Letter Writing, Orders, Etc

1904
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air force officers of all ranks from cadets to generals both active duty and
reserves will find this revised edition essential reading for a successful
career

Guide to Military Installations

2001-06-01

a guide to the basic skills all soldiers sailors and marines must know to
prevail in small unit dismounted combat operations including planning battle
drills for offense and defense operations patrols construction and
emplacement of fighting positions use of weapons and call for fire land
navigation and map reading communications close quarter battle and tactical
combat casualty care extensively updated to include both the latest doctrine
and lessons learned from the wars in afghanistan and iraq covers the
equipment operations and individual security and combat skills essential for
soldiers and others who must act as infantry essential for army infantry ncos
and officers at the platoon and company level special forces a teams air
force and navy special operations marines and any other element that operates
as infantry

Veteran's Guide to Benefits

2014-07-15
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comprehensive reference for military forces and other agencies covers
peacekeeping humanitarian assistance nation assistance civil agency support

Air Force Officer's Guide

2015-03-01

comprehensive popular guide to a successful job search more than 40 examples
of successful resumes

Combat Leader's Field Guide

2000-01-01

a top selling reference now updated and revised to include new and changed
terminology of the u s army

Guide to Military Operations Other Than War

1982

long considered to be the standard reference work in this area this three
volume set describes more than 8 000 courses offered between january 1990 and
the present by various service branches and the department of defense long
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considered to be the standard reference work in this area this three volume
set describes more than 8 000 courses offered between january 1990 and the
present by various service branches and the department of defense

The NCO Guide

2009-07-16

this popular guide provides all the information a soldier needs for a
successful period of army service includes guidance on the army way training
contemporary issues assignments pay promotion uniforms and personal affairs
full references to army regs

The NCO Journal

2010-01-05

Job Search

2008
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Army Dictionary and Desk Reference

2000

Recruiter Journal

1996

Guide to the Evaluation of Educational Experiences
in the Armed Services

1971

The NCO Journal

1996
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Infantry

1995

Military Intelligence

1984

Military Intelligence Professional Bulletin

1985

Workbook

1971

NCO Preparatory Course

1996
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Mailing List (Infantry School (U.S.))

2005

The Army Communicator

1970

The 2002 Guide to the Evaluation of Educational
Experiences in the Armed Services

1971

Air Force Pamphlet

2015
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Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series

2015

Military Review

1987

Professional Journal of the United States Army

2000

The Air Force Comptroller

Enlisted Soldier's Guide
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